LIFESPAN REPRESENTATIVE BULLETIN NOTES, JUNE, 2016
June 4,5
Right to Life-LIFESPAN
Happy Graduation

LIFESPAN congratulates all those graduating from school this year.  New experiences, new found freedoms, and new friends all await you.  You will be challenged in many areas.  When the “new” and the “old” conflict, remember the values shared by your parents, church and school. They will help you sort out confusion and provide a clear path.  Blessings to you all.

June 11,12
Right to Life-LIFESPAN
Happy Father’s Day

It often seems that Father’s Day gets less attention than Mother’s Day.  Remember, he gave us his name and his protection.  He taught us how to ride a bike and pitch a ball.  He shed a tear at our graduations and our weddings.  His pride in our accomplishments was apparent.  He literally gave us roots and wings.  Thanks Dad!

June 18, 19
Right to Life-LIFESPAN
Aid in Dying

The new term, Aid in Dying, is being used to promote what used to be called “assisted suicide”.  European countries have been enacting laws that permit the intentional killing of individuals who are not terminally ill, are not necessarily under a doctor’s care, or whose families are requesting such “aid”.  Our neighbors to the north in British Columbia, Canada, are about to enact legislation that provides few if any safeguards to vulnerable individuals.  Right to Life-LIFESPAN’s symbol is an arch with the caution that if you destroy one part of that arch, the whole structure collapses.  We started with abortion and have marched inevitably to euthanasia.  For more information, please call the LIFESPAN office, 248-816-1546.
June 26, 27
Right to Life-LIFESPAN
The Impact of a Life
“Even the smallest person can change the course of the future”. J.R.R Tolkien
